
Assessment Committee Report to Academic Senate 
November 27, 2024 

Announcements: 
• Assessment Committee Co-Faculty Chair has been transferred to 

Ricardo Garza. 
• Our major focus has shifted to preparation for Assessment’s part in 

Program review. 
• We also are working on the presentation of our ILO #1 report, which we 

plan on submitting to the Spring semester FLEX workshops. 
• The committee has decided to focus on ILO #4 for assessment this year. 

Feel free to send any ideas you have directly to the co-chairs in the meantime. 

 

Upcoming Items: 

• Next meeting in spring semester.  The December meeting has been 
cancelled. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ricardo Garza (Faculty Co-Chair) 

Mindy Wilmot (Admin Co-Chair) 
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